

Tuesday 7th January 2020

Dear parents/carers,

Welcome back and a very Happy New Year to all our Ivingswood families. I am pleased to be able to share with you an outline of key dates for this term. As you will see there are a range of activities happening over the term. Our regular Friday celebration assemblies will commence this week, Friday 10th January.

Date	Details of Event	Additional Information
Tuesday 14 th	Meet the Teacher	3.30- 3.45pm
January	An opportunity for you to drop into your child's	
,	classroom and chat to their teacher. No	
	appointments necessary.	
Monday 20th	Spring term clubs begin	Club details to
January		follow shortly.
Monday 10 th	Keeping Safe Week	·
February.	A range of activities which equip children with the	
	skills to keep themselves safe both at home and	
	school	
Half Term		
Monday 17 th February – Friday 21 st February		
Monday 24 th	School reopens	
February		
Monday 2 nd	Book Week	
March	A week of activities to promote reading	
Thursday 5 th	World Book Day	Suggested
March	To celebrate World Book Day, children should come	donation of £1
	to school in the pyjamas with their favourite book	
Friday 6 th	Year 5 Class Assembly	Parents are invited
March	During our Celebration assembly, Year 5 will be	to join us at the
	sharing some of their learning this half term.	earlier time of
		2.30pm
Friday 20 th	Year 3 Class Assembly	Parents are invited
March	During our Celebration assembly, Year 3 will be	to join us at the
	sharing some of their learning this half term.	earlier time of
		2.30pm
Monday 23 rd	Final week of clubs	
March		
Tuesday 24 th	Parent Consultation Evening	More details to
March	3.30pm - 5.30pm.	follow
Thursday	Parent Consultation Evening	More details to
26 th March	3.30pm - 6.30pm.	follow

+44 (0) 1494 783 070

Telephone:

HP5 2BY

www.ivingswoodacademy.co.uk

Friday 3 rd April	End of term – school ends at 1.30pm
Tuesday 21st April	First Day of Summer Term

More details of events will be sent closer to the time but I hope that this is useful in giving you an oversight of what is planned for pupils this term. You will shortly received a calendar of PTA events as well. We look forward to seeing you at many of the events above.

Yours sincerely,

Julie-Ann Swaysland Headteacher